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UPDATE: Federal Upper Limits (FUL) 

 

As announced in the March FUL Bulletin, FUL pricing 

would be implemented upon satisfactory testing of the 

new pricing files. 

Testing is completed and the new FUL prices will be 

implemented on May 1, 2016 with an effective date of 

April 1, 2016.  

REMINDER: Based on the NDC, the updated prices 

could either raise or lower the FUL reimbursement. 

Providers will also find that many products that 

currently do not have a FUL price will have a FUL price 

on May 1 when the update is completed.  

Providers wishing to resubmit claims may do so within 

ninety (90) days of the date of service of the claim. 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


